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Honorable A. B. Curtis
Mayor of Orofino
p. O. Box 546
Orofino, Idaho 83544
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Dear Mayor Curtis:

As part of our planning for development and management of Dworshak
Reservoir, we would like to hold a public hearing in your area to
present our tentative plans and to obtain local views and ideas.

0'<We understand that you schedule use of the Armory, in which we would ~
like to hold this meeting. The dates being considered are 29 April
1969 (first choice), andl30 Aprildor 1 Mayas alternates. Tors would
be an evening meeting. Jr L j
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Can you tell us if any of these dates conflict with significant ~
community activities and if the Armory can be made available at one --_____
of these times? We would also like to know if chairs are available.

Your assistance will be appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

") --
H. L. DRAKE
Chief, Engineering Division
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